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The staff of Neil M Ross School wish all of our families a Spring Break 
full of blessings and many wonderful memories made!  We will see everyone 
back at school on Monday April 4, 2022 for our Monday Morning Assembly.  

All are welcome to join us! 

MARCH 27, 2022

Keep Your Eye on the Eagle 
 Dates and Events This Week

Father, I thank you for the “March winds and April                          
showers that bring May flowers.” Father, You know                           
what is necessary to prepare me for what You have in                      
store for my life. Help me to receive what You have for me.            
Prepare me as You prepare the seeds. Grow me strong, nourish and protect 
me with Your truth so that I can break through the dirt, sprouting into 
a healthy “flower” that radiates Your glory in the earth.
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